
From:   
Sent: Friday, December 30, 2016 1:06 PM 
To: ETF SMB GIB Feedback <ETFSMBGIBFeedback@etf.wi.gov> 
Subject: transgender healthcare coverage 

Dear GIB, ETF, DOJ, and any other acronyms I may have missed, 

I've been thinking lately about how to make America great again. I admire Melania Trump's 
antibullying campaign, and I feel that the state of Wisconsin should do its part to end bullying 
and discrimination. I am disappointed that factions within my state government want to disregard 
federal law and continue discrimination against transgender persons seeking healthcare.  
I sure am glad I noticed the DOJ's last minute attempt to force state employees to accept 
discrimination in their healthcare plans. I wish I could attend this afternoon's last-minute 
meeting, but I, like many others, am visiting with family over the holidays.  
I hope you have the courage to do the right thing, and end discrimination in healthcare policy. 

Kindest regards,  
Bill Jetzer 
Concerned Citizen 
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